
         
                 Hill View Primary Academy 

Children in Need 2023 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Children in Need will be taking place on Friday 17th November 2023. The theme 

this year ‘Be Spotacular’.  

We are inviting our school community to come into school dressed in their 

Pyjamas, onesies or anything they find comfy on Friday 17th November. Be 

creative!  

Your child will also be taking part in a sponsored Burpee event on Friday 17th, 

counting how many burpees they can do in 1 minute to raise money! Please find 

attached the sponsorship form for this wonderful event.  

YR – Y6 1 minute of burpees  

We would be grateful if you could give a donation towards this wonderful event 

which will be donated to Children in Need. With the help of our school 

community, we can help children and young people all over the UK who need it 

most. 

We look forward to seeing all the children looking fabulous. 

Yours sincerely,  

The School Council 

 

 

 



Sponsored Burpees 

 

Please ensure all money is sent into the school by Friday 24th November 2023. 

Name Amount 

sponsored 

per burpee 

Total amount 

sponsored 

Paid 

(Please tick when the 

money has been paid) 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    


